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REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From: Jason Simpson, City Manager

Prepared by: Remon Habib, City Engineer

Date: May 23, 2023

Subject: Professional Civil Engineering Services for Wilson Mikami Corporation, Inc. 
for the Design of Bushman & Lakeshore Storm Drain Replacement Project 

Recommendation 

Authorize the City Manager to execute a contract for professional design services in the amount 
of $31,800.00 to Wilson Mikami Corporation, Inc. Plus an additional $5,000 in contingency in final 
form as approved by the City Attorney.
 

Background

The contract will authorize Wilson Mikami Corporation, Inc., to start the design for the Bushman 
& Lakeshore Storm Drain Replacement Project. The final plans will replace the existing storm 
drain line within Lakeshore Drive.
 

Discussion

Wilson Mikami Corporation, Inc., will provide 100% final engineering design to re-construct 90 
feet of 36” storm drain within Lakeshore Drive including inlet and headwall outlet reconstruction. 
The current storm drain is non-functional and the pipe is collapsing in some sections. Scope of 
work will also include surveying, utility conflicts research and Project Specifications and Cost 
Estimates.
 

Fiscal Impact

Professional Services Contract will result into a cost of $36,800.00 which is programmed into 
drainage improvements as part of the City’s CIP budget.
 



Professional Services Agreement Wilson Mikami
May 23, 2023
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Attachments

Attachment 1- Agreement

Exhibit A- Proposal 

Attachment 2- Project Exhibit


